
NOTICE OF CANDIDATE FILING 
CENTRALIA SPECIAL ROAD DISTRICT COMMISSIONER 

Notice is hereby given to the qualified voters of the Centralia Special Road District, 
County of Boone, Missouri, that an election will be held in said Road District on 
Tuesday, the 6th day of April 2021, for the purpose of electing 1 (one) Commissioner of 
Centralia Special Road District. The commissioner elected shall serve for a term of 3 
years. 
 
The filing period for Commissioner of Centralia Special Road District of said County 
shall be from 8:00 a.m. on Tuesday, the 15th of December 2020 until 5:00 p.m. on 
Tuesday, the 19th of January 2021. Persons wishing to file to become a candidate for 
Commissioner of Centralia Special Road District shall file in the office of the Centralia 
City Clerk, 114 S. Rollins, Centralia, Missouri. Candidates for Commissioner of 
Centralia Special Road District shall be resident taxpayers of the Road District. 
 
/s/Brianna L. Lennon 
Boone County Clerk 
 


